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DAVID L. ELMONT 
Direct (801) 578-6972 
dlelmont@stoel.com July 18, 2005 

BY HAND DELIVERY 

Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building 
Fourth Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111 

Re: Docket 03-049-62—Erratum to Qwest’s Notice of Violation of Order and Statute 
and Request for Expedited Relief 

Dear Commissioners: 

Qwest’s Notice of Violation of Order and Statute and Request for Expedited Relief 
(“Notice”), submitted on July 15, 2005, contained a typographical error that we wish to note.  On 
page 5 of the Notice, Qwest incorrectly quoted Utah Code Ann. § 54-7-27 as having an upper 
penalty limit of $200 per offense.  The correct amount under the statute is $2,000. 

I certify that on today’s date this letter was served by e-mail on the recipients identified 
below.  Please contact me if you have any questions. 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
David L. Elmont 
 
Attorney for Qwest Corporation 

 
 
Copy to: Sandy J. Mooy 
  Patricia E. Schmid 
  Paul H. Proctor 
  Kevin M. McDonough 


